
From: Lee Lull [mailto:lymeaway@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, June 09, 2015 3:51 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Subject: HB 3470 

 
Please pass my urgent support for HB 3470 on to committee members.   

 

I am a grandmother and I read scientific literature.  

 

I am keenly aware that we don't have much  time remaining to address the acceleration of greenhouse  gases that are 

causing increasing global warming.     It is not hyperbolic to say that this is a life & death issue....and if YOU are not 

proactive with this...if YOU don't take major measures soon...my grandchildren will most likely be doing some 

major suffering before they die.  .And so will yours.    

 

I know HB 3470 is a pretty darn good bill that addresses all the greenhouse gases and allows for timely updates & 

reviews..   Please ensure that it becomes a reality now.  We can't afford to wait any longer.   

 

Sincerely, 

Lee Lull 

541 897-0610 
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